
  

  

  
  

 
 
 

 
 
 

GOVERNMENT OF NIUE 

 
MEDIA RELEASE       FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
CABINET ANNOUNCES NEW MEMBERS FOR NIUE STATUTORY BOARDS 

 
Alofi, Niue – 13 June 2024 - The Government of Niue is pleased to announce that Cabinet has approved 

the appointment of new members for the government Boards. This includes the Price Control Board, 

Tender Board, Telecom Board, BCN Board, and the Liquor Board.  

The statutory boards play an important governance role across various sectors in Niue. The newly 
appointed members bring a wealth of experience and expertise, which will be instrumental in driving 
the mandates of these boards and serving the interests of the community. 
 
The Government of Niue extends its gratitude to the outgoing members for their dedicated service 
and contributions. Their efforts have been invaluable in advancing the work of these boards. 
 
These appointments will be effective as of the 1st of July 2024. 

 
END 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Anzee Mougavalu, GON Communications Officer, Email: NiueGovernment.Media@gov.nu 
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